January, 27th 1988

{;

rse Paula Be. Owens
City Clerk \

City Hall Y
SANT=AUGUSTINGgFlo 52084

)

I

Dear lrs. Owens,

After the vacation of the holidays and lew
Ye,r, I handed to the mayors of lMahon and Ciutadella,
the two copies of the resolutions 87-40 and 87=41
that you so kindly sent me to the Monson lotor Lodge
on December 10th, 1987.

liow, I don't know how long will teke for the
mayors of lMahon and Ciutadella to reply you because
of the legal problenms.

Please send my best regards to mayor Beeson
and tell him thet my wife and I shall be in Sant-
Augustine around the 18th of lMarch 1988,

With my best wishes for you for a very Happy
1988,

I remain cordialy yours,

Ferniando L. Rubid
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